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Infrastructure Delivery

NEWSLETTER No. 1

November 2019

Weston Downs / Pinewood Estates Infrastructure Connection Improvements

PLANNED WORK

The City of Vaughan is currently exploring
infrastructure connection needs between the
Weston Downs and Pinewood Estates

communities.

The City will be currently conducting investigation
activities in the area which may include
topographic and/or legal surveys, geotechnical
boreholes and other field investigation works.
The various underground utilities (i.e. gas, Bell
and hydro) will be marked out using different

colours of paint.
TRAFFIC IMPACT ON LOCAL RESIDENTS

All roads will remain open to traffic while the field
investigation work is being carried out by either
City staff or a City approved consultant, under the
direction of the Infrastructure Delivery

Department.

Newsletter No. 2 will be issued at a later date to
further inform residents of the proposed
improvements. The infrastructure connection
improvements are tentatively scheduled for

2020.

If you have questions, please contact the Project
Lead.

City of Vaughan 2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A1T1

LOCATION:

Between Green Ave. and Blackburn Blvd.

PROJECT LEAD:

Pat Marcantonio, C.E.T.
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8468
E: pat.marcantonio@vaughan.ca
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